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Please pardon our delay in sending out an update; there has been quite a lot of activity 

in our spaces and that has required attention and decisions. We are happy to report 

that work is moving along! 

 

Exterior Dining and Entrance Site Work 

Lots of progress here; site work teams have ripped out the old, uneven sidewalk in 

front of the first row of parking and we used the opportunity to run water, power and 

Ethernet to our forthcoming garden space. This work 

now will allow us to have lights, Wi-Fi and an irrigation 

system for our planting beds.  

 

The Solarium space is also being prepared by the 

masonry teams for beautiful windows that will be 

installed in the upcoming weeks. The sunlight and 

views will certainly improve our residents’ living 

experience. We are looking forward to the solarium’s 

completion! 

 

Our team has also been working with a landscape architect to finalize plans for a new 

swing arm gate that will greatly enhance the main entrance to our campus; pictures 

and renderings to follow in upcoming memos.  

 

Dining Space/Display Kitchen  

Take a look at these before and after pictures of our main dining space. These images 

really tell the story about the amount of work put into this space.  

 

If you look at the picture on the right, you can see a series of red and white taped lines. 

These are hiding something truly amazing.  

 



 

Under the tape there is a maze of copper foil which will act as a conduit to carry signal 

for our hearing loop, a generous gift from a donor and friend of The Towers. We are 

grateful!  

 

Any time we use a microphone in this space, the signal can be broadcast directly into a 

hearing aid or a set of wireless headphones. Gone are the days of “what did Gus just 

say”? 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also have significantly updated the speaker systems in the areas as well. Custom 

speakers will send clear sound when we play music, do live cooking demos and have 

presentations.  

 

Lastly, just a small matter here; but take a look at the brand new display kitchen 

pictures on the right side picture. Each side of our kitchen will now have a full induction 

burner cooktop, warming and cooling trays and a built in plate warmer.  The culinarians 

from Morrison can’t wait to begin demonstrating their skills for all to enjoy.  

 

 

 

 



 

Upcoming Work 

So much going on; this is going to take a few lines:  

 Lighting has arrived and there are teams of electricians working to install the new 

lights 

 Laminate Vinyl Flooring (LVT) is arriving the week after Thanksgiving and will be 

installed over the freshly skim coated hearing loop  

 The display kitchen is being finished; wiring, plumbing, etc.  

 Acoustic Ceiling Tiles can be installed after a final lighting inspection  

 Glass is going into the two windows above the new Solairum 

 Brand new HVAC equipment is being installed for the Dining and Solarium 

spaces 

 Metal Framing for the two sided fireplace inside the Solarium is scheduled 

 Data wiring will be run to support new cameras and wireless access points for 

our new secure Wi-Fi network 

 

We’d also like to take a moment invite everyone to come down to our newly renovated 

Convenience Store as well; new shelves were brought in to house a dedicated Kosher 

section and a healthier snack choice section.  

 

There is also now a standalone sundry vending space, that houses over the counter 

medications and some toiletry items.  

 

Wishing you and yours a wonderful Thanksgiving Holiday.  

 

 

Jesse Wescott  

Vice President – The Towers at Tower Lane 


